
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                        

 

 

 

                                                                                     

                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Mathematics  
This half term we will be using some of our afternoon sessions to complement our 
morning Mathematics sessions.  
We will be exploring all aspects of Mathematics including number and place value, 
fractions, decimals and percentages as well as area, perimeter position and direction. 
We will also be completing some practise test papers in preparation for the key stage 
two SATs. 
 

 

English 
The book we will be focusing on this half-term is Goodnight Mister Tom by Michelle 
Magorian. During this half term we will be focusing on different aspects of SPAG as well 
as editing and peer assessment, proofreading for errors, and correcting spelling mistakes. 
We will also be producing diary entries linked to our history work exploring Anne Frank. 
As well as this we will be using practise reading and SPAG papers to help prepare for 
SATs 

 

I hope you all had a great half term. 
We are now in the second half of the spring term. We will be 
covering the following in the coming weeks. 



                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                                            

 

 

 

Homework 
Homework will be sent home on Fridays via Microsoft Teams. 
Homework will continue to focus on English and Maths and will need to 
be returned via Microsoft Teams the following week. Spellings will also 
be set each week and the children will continue to be tested throughout 
this half term. 

Key information 

PE day-Monday and Thursday 

Please ensure your child has a full P.E kit in school. This consists of a white t.-shirt, black 

shorts, pumps for indoor sessions and trainers for outdoor P.E. As the weather is still quite 

cold your child may bring track suit bottoms and a top/fleece to wear. These must be either 

black or grey or dark in colour.   

 

 

 

 

If you would like any further information about this half term in year six, please use ClassDojo 

as a means of communication.  

Miss Smith, Mrs Okon 

 

 

Thank you for your continuing support 

   Miss Smith       Mrs Bellis 

 

Theme 
We will be focusing on WW2 this half term where we will be enriching our history skills by 
learning about Anne Frank. We will be looking at chronology and different sources of 
evidence as well as creating our own historical narrative and diary entries. 

 


